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Letter to parents from the Board of Governors
October 23rd 2020

St Peter’s is a warm, caring and inclusive school where everyone feels valued and can grow in confidence and
faith. In this supportive community, children are encouraged to develop enquiring minds, a lifelong love of
learning and a respect for other people and cultures. We are led by our core Christian Values of Community,
Compassion, Truth, Trust, Friendship and Endurance

Be sympathetic, Love one another, be compassionate and humble 1 Peter 3:8

Dear Parents and carers

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Williams is leaving St Peters at half term. She is going
to pastures new and we wish her good luck in her new role. She has asked us to pass on her
very best wishes to all at school and she will miss all staff, families and pupils.

In the short term Sarah Anderson will be assuming the role of Interim Head Teacher while we
form and agree an interim leadership plan. Please be assured that we will seek to find the best
solution for staff, students, families and the school as a whole.

Your child/children will be told today in school of this news and they will be supported by all
the staff, as their mental health and wellbeing is extremely important to the staff and
Governors. We wanted this letter to go out to all parents, to coincide with this news being
given to them, so that you can continue this support at home as we know the children will
miss her.

| hope you all have a restful half term. Despite the brilliant efforts of the teachers and staff of the
school, | for one, will be very relieved not to be supervising home schooling! | am sure though that
you will agree with me that the staff have done a tremendous job in that respect. The staff are
looking forward to having the children back in school again on Tuesday 3™ November 2020.

From myself and on behalf of the Board,

we hope that you and your families stay safe and well.
Shirley Sowray

Chair of Governors






